
From: Andrea Galatea < >  
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 2:12 PM 
To: Sean Mullin <SMullin@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: Proposed project at 118 Olive Street, Los Gatos 

EXTERNAL SENDER 
Dear Sean, 

My name is Andrea Galatea and I have resided at , Los Gatos for several years. 
. is next door to the proposed project at 118 Olive St. I am writing to let you and the 

planning commission know that I am definitely not in support of the proposed project. 
Please feel free to email me should you have any questions, and I would be happy to 
elaborate.  Best, Andrea Galatea 
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